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FFWPU-UK was well represented at the recent London Interfaith Fun Run that was held over Bank 

Holiday Monday as family and friends joined together to fundraise for important causes. 

 

Our members joined Londoners of different faiths and beliefs for a day filled with activities for the young 

and old, with sponsored runs raising funds for amazing charities. 

 

Volunteers for the event were organised by Russell, Akiko and Joe G. while Bruno and Elizabeth Klotz 

helped run the display which allowed for attendees to learn more about our organisation. 

 

Our River South Pastors, Adza and Nittaya M., were among our members who took part in the run while 

Robert T.'s family participated in the short 1km walk. Their daughter was our youngest participant at the 

event (pictured below). 

 

The Fun Run was a precious opportunity for our members who attended as it sent a message that we are 

one and the same, regardless of differences, we are on the side of friendship and community. 

 

We would like to thank all of those who supported the event and made it a success! 

 

  
 


